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The Accreditation & Institutional Quality (AIQ) committee continues to meet every other 

Tuesday from 3:30 to 5:00 p.m. in Levinson 40.  

 

Liz Rozell and Jason Stratton continue to oversee the development of the Institutional Self-

Evaluation Report (ISER). Liz, Jason, and the chairs of AIQ are meeting with the standard leads 

to provide support for draft development.  

 

The next accreditation forum will take place on November 6th at 3:30-4:30 pm at the Levan 

Center. The forum will be zoomed to Delano. This forum will focus upon Standard III and is 

being co-hosted by the Budget and ISIT Committees. 

 

The Strategic Directions taskforce continues to plan the development of the next Strategic 

Directions cycle. They will visit committees and department meetings to solicit feedback on 

potential initiatives.  

The Strategic Directions taskforce will also hold a campus-wide meeting on Friday, January 19th, 

from 11 am to 1 pm, to solicit feedback. This meeting with be zoomed to Delano. Lunch will be 

provided. 

We closed the accreditation survey to evaluate district services. The survey results are being 

analyzed by a team of data coaches. The data coaches reported out the results to the Academic 

Senate and AIQ. 

 


